June 19, 1974
Dear José,

| received your letter of June 15 today. Am delighted that you will be able to come to
the University. The Chairman of the Department of Romance Language will write you
once the administrative [il-legible] are settled.

We are leaving for Maine this Saturday and will not return until the final week in August.
| case there is some reason for you to write, my address is: c/o Lewis Bunker
Rohrbaugh, Sea Street, Rockport, Maine 04856. We have rented a small house on the
harbour and, since it gets quite hot here in the summer, it will be a joy. Mr. Ruiz-
Fornells is leaving for Madrid next week and won’t back until the end of August. May be
we can try to settle on a topic then.

Sounds as if you have been and intend to be very busy. | am working on a couple of
articles related to some previous work and on the Chinese Philosophy book. | wrote to
you about with regard to a recommendation for a ACLS grant. | did not get the grant
but have some support from the University here so may be | will have some chapters to
show you when you are here.

With best wishes and warmest regards.
Sincerely,
[Signatura]



